
Notice of Possible Quorum of the Board of Directors of 
Oelrichs School District 23-3 

October 23, 2024 
Oelrichs School  

2:00 PM 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the governing body of the  
Oelrichs School District may take place at an exit meeting with Diehl 
Group. The meeting will be held at Oelrichs School District, 214 N 7th 
Street, Oelrichs, SD, on Wednesday the 23rd of October beginning at 2:00 
PM.  There will be no action taken by the Oelrichs School District Board of 
Directors at this gathering. 
 
Posted at 11:00 A.M. on this 22nd day of October, 2024. 
 


